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January 4, 2015
ASIRT seeks public’s assistance

The Alberta Serious Incident Response Team (ASIRT) continues to investigate the January 2, 2015
officer-involved shooting death in Grande Prairie and is seeking public assistance.

Grande Prairie RCMP responded to a report of an armed robbery at a convenience store located in
Patterson Mall. Upon arrival, there was a confrontation with a man who was shot and wounded by
police. He was taken to hospital where he later died.

ASIRT investigators are requesting the public’s assistance in locating anyone who may have
witnessed the events that occurred at Patterson Mall in Grande Prairie on January 2, 2015 at
approximately 1:15 a.m.

ASIRT is seeking to speak to occupants of a SUV, which drove into the parking lot of the strip mall
located at Patterson Drive and 84 Avenue at approximately 1:15 am on January 2, 2015. ASIRT
investigators believe that the occupants of this SUV may have witnessed events related to this
incident.

ASIRT is a civilian-led independent investigative unit responsible for the effective, independent, and
objective investigation of incidents involving Alberta’s police that have resulted in serious injury or
death to any person, as well as serious or sensitive allegations of police misconduct.

Anyone with information is asked to contact ASIRT at 403-592-4306 or toll-free by calling 310-0000.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:

Michelle Davio (acting)

Alberta Serious Incident Response Team

780-644-3009

Alberta Serious Incident Response Team

This release is distributed by the Government of Alberta on behalf of the Alberta Serious Incident
Response Team.



http://www.solgps.alberta.ca/programs_and_services/public_security/ASIRT/Pages/default.aspx
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